
  
 
 

TO: Environmental Commission 
 

FROM: Ranu Aggarwal, AICP, Contract Planner, Interim Staff Liaison 
 

SUBJECT: BlocPower Presentation 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
 
 Receive informational presentation from BlocPower 
                                                                                                                                                             

BACKGROUND 
 

BlocPower is a climate and energy startup that provides electrification services. The CAAP 
Implementation subcommittee of the Environmental Commission received an informational 
presentation on May 23, 2022, by BlocPower representative on their services. Subsequently, 
BlocPower provided responses to follow up questions by the CAAP Implementation 
subcommittee.  

 
DISCUSSION 

 
The Environmental Commission’s Work Plan includes Implementation of City’s CAAP priority 
actions that is assigned to the CAAP Implementation subcommittee who are exploring fuel 
switching incentives and options as part of their assignment. The CAAP subcommittee has invited 
BlocPower to make an informational presentation to the Environmental Commission on their 
services with specific reference to its services in other jurisdictions such as Menlo Park.  

 
ATTACHMENT: 
 
A. BlocPower responses to CAAP Implementation subcommittee’s questions. 
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